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Award of a $465,056 contract for construction of a 90-foot bridge and for grading, draining, and asphalt
paving about 19 miles of a north-south road through the Colorado River Indian Reservation in Arizona
was announced today by the Department of the Interior.

The road to be improved connects State Route 72 at Parker, Arizona and U. S. lute 60-70 near
Ehrenberg, Arizona. When completed, it will serve as an outlet for population along the route to either
termini and will save considerable mileage for motorists between Blythe, California and Parker,
Arizona.

The successful bidder was W. R. Skousen, Mesa, Arizona. Fifteen other bids were received ranging to a
high of $672,000.
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